MOA RESERVE - 22 MELROSE STREET PROPERTY PURCHASE

The Board’s comments were sought on a report by the Property Services Officer to be submitted to the
Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee, seeking approval to purchase a property at 22 Melrose
Street as an addition to Moa Reserve.

The Board decided to support the purchase of the property as a recreation reserve in accordance with
the settlement details outlined in the public excluded section of the report.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


